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ensuring ‘life in all its fullness’. 

It’s been another jam-packed week of learning and events at St Peter’s! A huge well 
done to Year 6 and their amazing performance of Mary Poppins – you did yourselves 
proud!
Please look out for communication that may be sent out next week regarding changes 
to school timings and to events due to the weather. We will closely follow ongoing 
advice and guidance from Essex County Council and continuously review our risk 
assessment – more information below.

Have a wonderful weekend! We hope to see you on Sunday at the Funday!

A huge well done to 
Isabella in Year 5. She took 
part in Race for Life at the 
weekend and earned a 
medal for her efforts. She 
has raised £618 so far! 
What an incredible 
achievement. We are all 
really proud of you Isabella! 

As you will be aware, 
temperatures are predicted to hit 
39 early next week. We 
understand your concern 
regarding this. Children’s comfort 
and safety (as well as the staff) 
will be a priority. Please send 
children in with plenty of water, 
suncream and wearing light, airy 
clothing.  Children will be kept 
out of the sun – we are lucky to 
have extensive shade in the 
lower field that remains cool in 
high temperatures. We are 
following Essex guidelines and 
will continuously risk assess the 
situation throughout the day. If 
Essex guidelines change, or we 
deem it necessary based on 
conditions,  there may be a 
decision to send children home 
early as temperatures peak. 
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It was lovely to welcome so 
many of you to last nights 
Governors’ Awards 
ceremony. It was lovely to 
see the shear joy on the 
children’s faces as they 
received their awards. We 
are already looking out for 
next year’s winners!
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This week, the Year 6 children performed their Year 6 production ‘Mary Poppins’. They did an 
absolutely incredible job and delivered a show that the West End would be proud of. A huge well 
done to Mr Eynon and Mrs Rampton for putting the show together! 

This week, Year 5 carried out a river walk as part of their 
geography learning unit on rivers. They had a great time 
and showed fantastic knowledge. 

This week, the Year 6 children performed their Year 6 production ‘Mary Poppins’. They did an 
absolutely incredible job and delivered a show that the West End would be proud of. A huge well 
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A huge well done to the children in Year 2 for achieving the 
Young Leaders Award! We are all really proud of the work you 
have put into achieving this throughout the year. 

Year 2 would also like to say a huge thank you to everyone 
who donated items for the welcome bags. 

This week it has been curriculum enrichment week. Each 
class has been learning about a country. The children have 
also been practicing their dance, song and poem for the 
performing arts festival on Wednesday. Fingers crossed 
that this can still go ahead (the weather currently looks 
OK).
Learning from the week is already starting to fill our new 
‘Cultural Corridor’. 
As a reminder, the performing arts festival will be a 
morning event and children will be free to go home after 
lunch (if their parents are on site). 

On Thursday 21st, we will be saying goodbye to our Year 6 children. Parents are invited to a 
leavers’ assembly at 9:00. The children will then spend the day saying their goodbyes throughout 
the school. Children will be having a BBQ for lunch (provided by the school). Parents are invited to 
collect their child at the end of the day as we wave, clap and send the children onto their next 
adventures. 
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As part of design and 
technology, Year 2 
designed and made 
vegetable parcels on the 
campfire. They said they 
were delicious!






